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Happy Birthday 
 

Arlo 

Building Learning Power 
We often talk to the children about how to be a good learner using our Learning Super Heroes. We have four Learning  

Heroes, Polly, Ryan, Chloe & Roger. They are represented by soft toys and are visible in each classroom. We use these 
characters to help the children talk about what makes a good learner and what super power for learning that they are using. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18th November is our Building Learning Power day. On that day we would like your child to think about their 
own learning super powers and come dressed  up with a super hero cape. Please don’t go to any expense, converting an 

existing super hero costume or decorating a pillowcase/ small sheet/blanket for a cape would be great!  For example, Esme’s 
superpower is being artistic so she has lots of pictures of art materials on her cape. 

Remember to keep your costume for  this annual event and celebration of our learning super powers. Please click here for 
further information about the theory behind building learning powers. 

If your child is absent from school please contact the school office (via 
email or telephone) by 8.50am explaining the reason for their absence. 
Please note our school policy requires children to be 
kept at home for 48 hours after any episode of sickness 
or  diarrhoea. This is to reduce the risk of  passing on 
any bugs.  

Show Racism the Red Card’s annual 'Wear Red Day' will be taking place on Friday 20th  
October 2023. Last year, an incredible 440,000 individuals registered to celebrate Wear Red 
Day. Goldfield will be marking this day by encouraging children to wear a red item with their  
unform. They could just wear red socks or they could come completely in red and just wear their 
school shoes. It is your choice.  

Recently we have been joined by some 
new members of staff. They are Ms 

Vidler who will be working in Nursery, 
Miss Bateman who will be working in Year 1 and Miss 
Bridge will be joining the Reception team on Monday. 

Next Friday, it will be Miss Hodge’s last day in Nursery. 
She will be joining Little Crickets Nursery. We wish her 

all the best and thank her for everything she has done for 
Goldfield 

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

18.10.23  BLP Day 

20.10.23  FROGS– Pumpkin Patch 

23.10.23-27.10.23  Half Term– school closed 

31.10.23  Year 1 Seasonal Change Day 

3.11.23 After school FROGS– Disco 

1.11.23  Year 2 Seasonal Change Day 

Week beginning 
13th November 

 Anti Bullying week 
 

13.11.23 Morning Flu Vaccinations 

16.11.23 8.30-9am Sharing Morning 

22.11.23  Wellbeing Morning 9am 

 

Miss Cooper 
says 
 
 
to Raif, Lucca, Reuben, Tom, Jed, Esme, Theo, 
 Hazel, Charlotte, Rory, Arthur & Jessica 
 
Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

Polly Perseverance Resilience, managing distractions, noticing, concentration 

Ryan Reflectiveness Revising, meta-learning, planning, distilling 

Chloe Cooperation Collaboration, interdependence, imitation, empathy, listening 

Roger Resourcefulness Reasoning, imagining, capitalising, making links, questioning 




